
PSA Update on Activities  

Hawridge and Cholesbury Church of England School. 

16th October 2018  

 

 

 Great turnout of parents and staff at the recent AGM – thank 

you! 

 

 The PSA Family Picnic was really enjoyable.  In the diary for 

next year.  

 

 Christmas fete planning is well underway.  Additional offers of 

help from parents & staff would be great. 

 

 Victoria Alford is organising The Santa walk for Tuesday 18
th

 

December 2018- Thank you to all who have volunteered to 

take part. 

 

 In the new year The PSA will be sending out bags to be filled 

with unwanted fabric.  We will donate the fabric and are paid 

by the weight. 

 

 Please remember to order your child’s Christmas card design 

by the deadline 17/10/18. 

 

 

Well done- Keep up the good work! 


